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January 10, 1996

Mr. E. Kraft, Site Vice President
Quad Cities Station
Commonwealth Edison Company
22710 206th Avenue North
Cordova, IL 61242

SUBJECT: PUBLIC MEETING WITH QUAD CITIES STATION MANAGEMENT:
SAFETY EQUIPMENT RELIABILITY AND AVAILABILITY

s

Dear Mr. Kraft:

This refers to the management meeting, open to public observation, conducted
on December 11, 1995, at the NRC Region III Office, concerning the reliability
and availability of safety equipment at your nuclear power station. Attendees
at the meeting are listed in Attachment I to this letter. The handout you
provided during the meeting is included as Attachment 2 to this letter.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," a copy of
this letter and the attachments will be placed in the NRC's Public Document

,
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|

|
Should you have any questions concerning this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

1

Original Signed by P. L. Hiland |

Patrick L. Hiland, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Docket Nos.: 50-254; 50-265;
License- Nos. : DPR-29; DPR-30;

Attachments
1. Attendance List i

2. Presentation Slides
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